
ski day
     On Thursday, Mar. 25, and
Friday, Mar. 26, AHS upheld
tradition and organized a Ski
Day despite the limitations of
COVID-19.
     To follow COVID-19
guidelines and avoid
overcrowding, Ski day was
split into two days. Freshmen
and sophomores skied on
Thursday, while seniors and
juniors skied on Friday.
     AHS freshmen Grace
O’Callaghan enjoyed her Ski
Day despite the cold weather.
     “It was really fun to get out
on the mountain and spend
time with my friends,”
O’Callaghan said.
     Olivia Plummer, AHS
senior, relished her last Ski
Day hiking the bowl with a
group of teachers and
students, including yearbook
adviser, Sarah Ward.
     “I had a lot of fun with my
friends and made so many
memories. I’m so grateful that
we have a Ski Day. It is such a
great way to bond with
people and have fun,“
Plummer said.

AHS students and teachers resting after hiking and skiing the bowl.

A group of AHS seniors after summiting the Highlands bowl on ski day.

Freshmen Ben Clark, Jessica Vesey, Brooke O'Sullivan, Gracen Rogers,
Arden Monaghan, and Kira Locke eating at the Alehouse.
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